
Workshop “Non-invasive Detection of Plant Responses in Greenhouses”

In November 2017, scientists and students from Geisenheim University and the University of 
Thessaly participated at a four-day workshop on Non-invasive Detection of Plant Responses in 
Greenhouses that took place in Geisenheim in the frame of the ZuGAbe project from the 7th until 
the 11th of November. 

More than 15 scientists from both institutions gave talks or participated on discussions about the 
actual state as well as the future perspectives in the field of non invasive technologies in 
greenhouses in order to exchange knowledge and identify topics for future activities within the 
ZuGAbe project. Two external experts on phenotyping, Laura Junker from Research Center Jülich 
and Philipp von Gillhausen from the company Phenospex, also reported on their work in this area. 
After three days of presentations and extended discussions on the topic, participants had on the 
fourth and last day of the workshop the chance to visit the Research Center Jülich which is 
considered to be a leader on the research on phenotyping.
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